
Stone Terrace Condominium Association 
Board of Directors Meeting 
October 16, 2017 
Board of Directors in Attendance: 
Pam Saidla, Paul Martineau, Ron Gomes, Catherine Cavanaugh and Michael Raymond 
 
Meeting Called to Order at 7:14 PM 
 
 
The newly elected board of directors met after the annual meeting and decided on the assignment of 
positions as follows: 
 
Ron Gomes - President, Pam Saidla - Treasurer, Paul Martineau - Vice President, 
Michael Raymond - Secretary and Catherine Cavanaugh - Member at Large 
 
The Board is appreciative and thanks Debbie Patterson for her leadership, dedication and hard work. 
 
 
Next meeting Wednesday, November 15, 2017 at 5:30 PM 
 
 
Meeting ended at 7:25 PM 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Maintenance issues and concerns with regard to property should 
be directed to Maureen Gilman, Sentry Management Corp., 603-626-6060 or via email. 
maureeng@sentrymanagementcorp.com 
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